
Tuscarora Performing Arts 
Theatre Booster Club

There’s a LOT Happening This Fall!
Thanks to everyone who joined us for the Ice Cream Social event in September! It was great 
to see all of you in-person!  If you haven’t already joined, we hope that you will become a 
member of the Theatre Booster Club and enjoy the many benefits of membership (for 
example early access to tickets for our Gold Members! (Silver members can upgrade!)

There are many great events coming up, but especially mark your calendar for the Fall 
mainstage play, Lord of the Flies! 

Hope to see you at one or more of events below!
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Our Car Wash, Play-in-a-Day and LOTF Field Day events were all very 
successful and SO much fun! 

We couldn't have done them without your support.

THANK YOU!

visit www.TuscaroraPerformingArts.org

o Oct 19th Lord of the Flies Tickets Available to the public 

o Oct 22 and 23 Vocal Master Class with Jacob Carr Sign up here

o Oct 22 @ 5-8PM:  Halloween Party (Faith Like A Mustard Seed Farm)

o Oct 26 @ 7pm:  Shenanigan’s first Improv Performance (THS Auditorium)

o Oct 30:  Spirit wear Orders Due see the next page of the newsletter for more details

o Nov 1 @7:00: VHSL Parent Performance (THS Auditorium)

o Nov 4 @ 7am-6pm:  VHSL One Act Performance  - (Rockridge HS @ 11am) 

o Nov 10,11,12,17,18 & 19 @7pm:  Lord of the Flies (THS Auditorium)
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visit www.TuscaroraPerformingArts.org

The Spirit Wear Store is open!

There are some fun new items, including SHORTS, v-neck tees, and NEW FANtasia merch!

Visit our Online Store and show your Tuscarora Performing Arts spirit today!!!
The store will remain open until midnight on October 30.

Any questions...please contact
Cris Hunn

Do I have to have a child in the theatre program to join TTBC?

NO!!! 

Please share our website with the ALL the theatre lovers in your life! 

Here are two ways your friends and family can support Tuscarora Performing Arts at THS:

• Community members and TPA Alumni can join TTBC for just $20 and keep up with all the 
action this year. There is no commitment for Community members, we just ask that you 
come support our performances when you can! 

• Supporters can also make a one-time donation of any amount to help provide financial 
support to enrich the experience of all students (cast and crew) participating in the THS 
Theatre program.

President: Anna Peach
Secretary: Amy Chamberlain
Treasurer of Deposits & Finances: Lisa Pfifer
VP of Fundraising: Ryan Sneed
VP of Membership & Communication: Cristina Brunton
VP of Events: Julie Anderson

TTBC Board 2022-23
Merchandise Chair: Cris Hunn
Show Concessions Chair: Jenn Braddock
Member-at-Large: Wendy Laird
Immediate Past President: Jennifer Steeprow
Cappies Chair: Rian Vanzega
THS Theatre Director: Justin Daniel
THS Administrative Representative:  Dr. Fredericka Harris


